
 

 

   

PLANNING DIVISION STAFF REPORT                                                             May 16, 2016 
                                                  PREPARED FOR THE LANDMARKS COMMISSION 

 
Date Prepared:   May 10, 2016 
 
Prepared For:  Landmarks Commission  
 
Prepared By:           Amy L. Scanlon, Preservation Planner  
 
Regarding:      Historic Preservation Plan Scope of Services language for Request for Proposals 
 

Summary 
 

The Scope of Services has been revised to reflect the revisions recommended by the Landmarks Commission at 
the April 18, 2016 meeting.  The Scope of Services document was introduced to the Common Council on May 5, 
2016 and referred to the Landmarks Commission for final review. It is scheduled to return to the Common 
Council for action on June 7. 
 
 
 

 
 

 


